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3/24/2022 
 
To Parents/Families of Barker CSD students: 
 
 Beginning Monday, March 28, students in our cafeterias will be returning to eating 
lunch at group tables. We ask families and students to please be mindful of the following: 
 

1. There will be fewer students than normal at each table due to ongoing covid 
restrictions. Approximately six to seven students will be at each table, depending on 
the cafeteria.  

2. Students can still elect to sit at individual desks. We understand some 
students/families may still be more comfortable with this format. If students are not 
being respectful of others, they may be asked to sit at individual desks as well. 

3. Some classes/grades may also have assigned seating. 
4. We ask our students and families to continue to be respectful of others’ choices as 

we emerge from the difficulties of the past couple of years. Many students still elect 
to wear masks, and many may still elect to sit at individual desks.  

 
Thank you for your continued patience and support as we work through these 

situations.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michael Carter 
 
Michael Carter 
District Principal, PreK-12 


